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From: Chair WKTCAAC 

Sent: 12 September 2024 09:14

To: Kristina Smith

Cc: Planning

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2023/4421/P

Attachments: 72B Malden Road_12.09.24.jpg

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Kristina,  

 

This work is under construction and they are not following the conditions of the planning permission. It 

would be good if someone could pay a visit to see what might be able to be done to improve the situation. 

 

Regards 

 

 

WKTCAAC 

 

 

 

On Mon, 27 Nov 2023 at 10:44, Kristina Smith  wrote: 

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2023/4421/P 

 

Y622997 

 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. 

This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and 

delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice 

here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the data we 

hold about you and residents. 


